
As you know, responding to the 2020 Census is important for

American Indian communities and can help ensure a better future for

native people and future generations. Join us as a co-host next week

as we do a social media push to raise awareness and increase self-

response rate. Please commit to posting at least once a day, and

sharing out our Facebook LIVE events on Social Distance Powwow. 

 

Filling out the Census also allows Tribal Nations to own their

narrative. In US History, stories of American Indians have often been

told by outsiders. This is one chance to reclaim the story. We

encourage you to use and fill in the phrase, “According to us, we

are…” in all of your posts. 

For ideas of what to post, and details of the Census themed week in

Social Distance Powwow, please click here.

 
Questions? Email Jeri.Bucy@2020Census.gov

August 31-
September 4
Hashtags to use: 

#2020Census

#AccordingtoUs

#NativesCount

#IndianCountryCounts

Montana Census
Tribal Week 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YsERyWa3iI9BvFoSbxLmcLpLty_ABHcwWvLtODzWHxc/edit?usp=sharing

